
Year 7 Catch-up Grant 

Year 7 Catch –up Funding.  

In the Academic year 2016 – 2017 the school received £5,633 Year 7 catch-up 
funding which is targeted at students who did not achieve nationally expected levels 
in numeracy and literacy. At Greenvale the grant is used to supplement the cost of 
the Transition Support Assistant salary costs to enable the provision of a specialist 
Learning Support Assistant in Year 6 for one term and one term in the Year 7 class. 
Funding has also been targeted on providing high quality transition activities such as 
workshops and activities at Greenvale which give new students a highly positive first 
experience of our school. In addition key members of Greenvale staff have visited 
year 7 students in their Primary school settings and have attended MDT hand over 
meetings for the year 7 students. The funding has allowed extra cover for these 
activities.  

In the school year 2016 – 17 our data is as follows;  
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